
 

To all parents of Reception and Year One children, 

  

 

  

  

 

 

You are invited to a Handwriting Workshop on Tuesday 23rd September or Thursday 25th 

September at 3.00pm.   For parents for children at after-school club, a meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday 24th September at 5pm.  These workshops are designed to help you know about how 

to support your child as an early writer.  

Becoming confident and happy writers, is our intention at Farnborough and we are excited for our 

early writers to start writing this term.  

The meeting will last ten minutes in time for pickup of your child.   

We look forward seeing all of you at one of the meetings. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Murray and Miss Hargreaves. 


